
 



 

 

Sherriff – just wanted to send you a quick note to say thank you.  
  
I am over at the Shenandoah Building/DFS working on the upcoming Point-in-Time Count and just had 
to take a moment to let you know that the men and woman serving this community with Loudoun County 
Sherriff’s Office are truly the finest in the country.  
  
I mean – wow! Each and every single time I interact with one of your Deputies, Sergeants, Majors, etc. 
they are the kindest, most intelligent, respectful and compassionate individuals I have ever encountered.  
  
Kudos to you for cultivating a culture that is truly dedicated to excellence, integrity and compassion. I am 
so very grateful for all that you do in overseeing such a phenomenal and exemplary group of individuals.  
  
Thank you so much Sherriff Chapman, for leading LCSO headquarters … you are truly providing the 
residents of Loudoun County with a league of extraordinary gentlemen.  
  
We are blessed to have you and I am grateful. Thank you!  



 



 



 


